
Number of issues in district (#2) 
 
 
On hearing of the issues with the offending water fountain and hand faucet in Sept 2023. 
Signage was installed indicating the presents of and the procedure to utilize the outlets. On the 
water fountain a notice was posted to flush the system for 5 minutes in the morning. The sink 
faucet was posted not potable and for hand washing only. 
 
It was found that two water shut off valves on that line were manufactured with lead. The two 
water shutoff valves were cut out and replaced with new non lead valves.  
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